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MMP Consultations Conducted Before 2010 
Consultations to discuss sampling methods and lessons learned from previous projects; to commence planning, identify sampling approaches and design for clinical outcomes surveillance; to discuss information domains; to discuss sampling of facilities and patients, review project progress and discuss sampling issues, stratification parameters, and scientific quality issues; and to discuss sampling methods and tasks were held with the RAND Corporation in September 2003, March 2004, October 2004, and September 2005. RAND Corporation staff also participated in bi-weekly conference calls with CDC on these matters from 2004 to 2010.

A consultation to discuss how to use MMP data to meet HRSA data needs, how to avoid redundancy in data collections by CDC and HRSA grantees,  to discuss research questions of interest to HRSA, and future collaborations between CDC and HRSA on MMP were held with HRSA and NIH in November 2004. Dr. Victoria Cargill from HRSA was consulted as needed from 2004-2010. 

In the spring of 2009, the Division of HIV/AIDS Prevention (DHAP), National Center for HIV/AIDS, Viral Hepatitis, STD and TB Prevention (NCHHSTP), Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), solicited feedback on its programs through an External Peer Review (EPR). Based on a recommendation from the peer review panel, a formal evaluation of MMP was conducted by Dr. Stephanie Broyles from Pennington Biomedical Research Center and staff from ICF Macro. A final report was completed in December 2010. CDC responded to the findings of the evaluation by instituting several changes that have streamlined data collection and processing, increased efficiency, and facilitated data dissemination. These include contracting with Cerner Corporation for improved medical record abstraction and focusing medical record abstraction data efforts on records from the two years prior to the MMP interview date. In addition, data management and analysis capacity at CDC has been increased as a result of this evaluation.

Contact Information for MMP Consultants
	Ms. Sandra Berry, MA

Senior Behavioral Scientist

RAND Corporation

1700 Main Street

Santa Monica, CA 90407-2138

(310) 393-0411 X7051 

berry@rand.org


	Dr. Richard Conviser, PhD

Health Scientist

Health Resources and Services Administration

Division of Science and Policy, HAB

5600 Fishers Lane, #7-90

Rockville, MD 20857

301-443-3075

RConviser@hrsa.gov

	Dr. Sam Bozzette, MD, PhD

Senior Natural Scientist

RAND Corporation

1776 Main St., m5s

Santa Monica, CA  90407

(310) 393-0411

bozzette@smmail1.rand.org


	Dr. Laura Cheever, MD

Deputy Associate Administrator

Health Resources and Services Administration

Division of Science and Policy, HAB

5600 Fishers Lane, #7-90

Rockville, MD 20857

301-443-3067

LCheever@hrsa.gov


RMills@hrsa.gov 
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	Dr. Alice Kroliczak, PhD

Supervisory Health Scientist

Health Resources and Services Administration

Division of Science and Policy, HAB

5600 Fishers Lane, #7-90

Rockville, MD 20857

(301) 443-3592

AKroliczak@hrsa.gov
	Stephanie Broyles, Ph.D. 

Assistant Professor

Pennington Biomedical Research Center

6400 Perkins Road

Baton Rouge, LA 70808-4124

P: (225) 763-2500

stephanie.broyles@pbrc.edu



	Ms. Faye Malitz, MS

Chief, Epidemiology and Data Branch

Health Resources and Services Administration

Division of Science and Policy, HAB

5600 Fishers Lane, #7-90

Rockville, MD 20857

(301) 443-3259

FMalitz@hrsa.gov
	


